MEMORANDUM
Date: December 18, 2023
To: US Dressage Athletes
From: Laura Roberts, Managing Director of Dressage

Re: CDIO3* /CDIOU25 Wellington, FL — February 21-25, 2024

The USEF will receive an invitation from the organizer of the Global Dressage Festival to enter at
least one team in the Wellington CDIO3* and CDIOU25 (February 21-25, 2024). The 2024 FEI
Dressage Nations Cup Rules allow for only Big Tour combinations to compete in this year's CDIO3*.
The decision of the composition of the team(s) will be made by the USEF Dressage Sport Committee
or its designees.

If USEF receives an invitation for a second team, only one team will be eligible for CDIO points, the
Chef d’Equipe will determine the team patrticipating for CDIO points.

Athletes interested in competing in this event must submit an application through their USEF
athlete dashboard by February 5, 2024 at 5:00 PM ET, in order to be considered for selection.
Scores will be considered through Monday, February 12, 2024.

Selection Method: The US CDIO Selection Procedures (available here) will be used to select the
teams that compete at the above CDIOs. All CDIO Teams are subject to approval by the USEF Board
of Directors, Executive Committee or an Ad Hoc Selection Group approved by the USEF Board of
Directors at the recommendation of the Dressage Sport Committee or its designees.

Funding: The availability of funding (horse transportation, lodging and entry fees) for CDIOs is
subject to funding being available and may vary for each event.

Questions: Please do not hesitate to contact Laura Roberts at [roberts@usef.org or 859.225.6986 or
Sarah Hollander at shollander@usef.org or 859.225.6914 with any questions regarding the CDIO
plans for 2024.




